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Nonnye Grant 

To: Rick Moses 

Subject: RE: G$040- Miami-Dade Housing Agency 

OK. With this information I will remove them for the "Gas Safety" List. Thank you for your help. Nonnye 

From: Rick Moses 
Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2014 2:22 PM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: GS040- Miami-Dade Housing Agency 

They are no longer in business. 

Rick Moses 
Chief, Bureau of Safety 
ESF-12 Power 
Office: Bso.413.6582 
Cell: Bso.4o8.4757 
rmoses@psc.state.tl. us 

Know what's below. 
ca II before you <i9. 

From: Nonnye Grant 
Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2014 2:19PM 
To: Rick Moses 
Subject: GS040 - Miami-Dade Housing Agency 

Good afternoon Rick, we have had a "kick back" with the fax number that we have the above Company and they are on 

our "Gas Safety" Mailing list. It appears that the information that we currently have listed in MCD is incorrect as to the 

phone and fax numbers and maybe the contact people and address also. 

This is what we have listed: Mr. Alex Ballina, Director 

Phone: (786) 469-4143 
Fax: (305) 644-5225 

Dawn Joiner, Regional Coordinator 

(305) 756-4161 

All of the numbers just ring and no answer. Could they have moved? This is the address that we have listed. Could you 

also verify that is still correct? 
701 N.W. 1 Court, 161

h Floor 

Miami, FL 33126-3914 
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We need to have current information for them, so if you could let me know what their new information is would 

appreciate your help. Thanks. Nonnye 
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